Dear Don and Evalyn;

I feel ridicuous not having written you in so long, but then, correspondence has never been my strong point. I was so happy to hear from Junimus that you were both at the meetings in Oklahoma. Your attitude, Evalyn is the most courageous and happiest possible. How would you two like to travel again—in October—to Long Island—for a wedding—yes, Tracy and I are finally getting married the weekend of October 9-10. We have certainly had a sufficiently long trial marriage!!

I don't know yet what I will be doing next year. I would like to be teaching and I still have one job opportunity on the line, but with the job market as bad as it is this year I'm not too sanguine about my chances. If I don't get a real job, I will continue as an assistant at Barnard for another year and finish my dissertation and get

z some publications out.

I did quite a lot of demonstration knapping this year, for various courses, and found it quite valuable. As I think I tole you, my approach to lithic implements was entirely changed by my summer with you, and the more I know about stone tools. the less I know.

This summer, starting tomorrow, I am teaching introductory Anthropology, two sections of the first semester--Physical Anthropology and Archaeology--at Fairleigh-Dickenson University in Teaneck, New Jersey. It should be good practice and will also bring in a little money. I intend to knapp for both of those classes, I find it really helps kids to understand archaeology and the development of technology if they've actually seen tools being made.

Tracy will be away in Israel for a few weeks this summer, but aside from that, we will be together. I hope your school goes well this summer, I wish I could start over again just to spend another summer with you. I'll write again soon.

love.

Love, huas